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The next total solar eclipse to visit North America will be April 8, 2024. The duration of totality 
will be up to 4 minutes and 27 seconds.   

The JB Comer ball field and concessions is back in action with baseball and softball games now 

taking place.  Not sticking around for the game?  Stop by for some hotdogs or BBQ for your 

supper.     

The Town of Sharon is working hard to get our webpage up and running. It will feature 

everything you may need or want to know about our town as well as reference information 

from surrounding areas.  Look for our launch date soon! 

This Photo by Unknown 

The Easter Bunny will be hopping into town on 

Saturday, March 30th. You can catch her in York 

at Scoops from 5 pm – 7 pm then you can catch 

the Easter Bunny at the Sharon location from 

7:30 pm – 9 pm. Free Easter Bunny pictures!    

 

Cars and Coffee (weather 

permitting) will be at the Sharon 

Grill the first Saturday, April 6th 

8am – 11am.  Hope to see you 

there – Dave Ladish 

 

"The first of April is the day we remember what we are the other 364 days of the year."    
- Mark Twain 

                                                                          
- Mark Twain 

http://xjubier.free.fr/en/site_pages/solar_eclipses/xSE_GoogleMap3.php?Ecl=+20240408
http://commons.wikimedia.org/wiki/file:easter_bunny.jpg
https://creativecommons.org/licenses/by-sa/3.0/


The York School District owns property on the western side of York County that could house a 
new agriculture arena! Students in school programs, along with 4H and FFA groups, would be 
able to use the site rather than traveling to Chester County or beyond. It could host pig, calf 
and other livestock shows.  If interested in finding out more the York School District will be 
hosting an informational session on Wednesday, April 10th at Hickory Grove – Sharon 
Elementary School starting at 5:30 pm.    

 

Saturday, April 20th, York County will be hosting their Earth Day Birthday from 10 am until 2 

pm, at the York County Material Recovery Facility, 1500 McFarland Rd, York SC.  

                                                                   

Interested in participating in Sharons Fresh Farmers Market? Sharon Grill/Dave Ladish in 

conjunction with the Town of Sharon is still looking for all interested parties to participate on 

the 2nd Saturday of each month beginning on May 11th and possibly running through Fall.   

Plans are still in the development stage, we are looking for those interested in selling their 

fresh eggs, cut flowers, vegetables, fruits, homemade bread, honey, pecans, boiled peanuts, 

beef jerky, etc...  The location for our Farmers Market will be off Pratt St, behind Sharon Grill.  

Time being considered is from 8 am until noon. Anyone interested please reach out to Town 

Hall at 803-927-1927 and let us know what you may be selling.  Share this information with 

friends and family and let’s make this happen!  

 

If I have you listed in error to receive community news, please send me an email asking for you to be removed from the 

group at townofsharon@comporium.net. 

Thank you,  

-Tina 

Town Hall 

https://www.york.k12.sc.us/
mailto:townofsharon@comporium.net

